September 4, 2001

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

I am excited to inform you that our fifth grade class is already planning our first field trip!  We are going to visit Mission Mill Museum located at 1313 Mill Street, Salem on the morning of September 25th.  Our class is going to tour one of the three historic houses 

